
 

 

 

CCIA member Securian Chairman named Chair for Minneapolis Federal 

Reserve Bank. 
 

Congratulations to CCIA member Securian Financial’s Chairman, President and CEO, Chris 

Hilger, who was designated as Chair of the Board of Directors for the Minneapolis Federal 

Reserve Bank for 2024. 

 

The Federal Reserve Board on Friday announced the designation of the Chairs and Deputy 

Chairs of the 12 Federal Reserve Banks for 2024. 

 

Each Reserve Bank has a nine-member board of directors. The Board of Governors in 

Washington appoints three of these directors and each year designates one of its appointees as 

Chair and a second as Deputy Chair.  

 

Read full press release.  

 

https://www.federalreserve.gov/newsevents/pressreleases/other20240105a.htm
https://www.federalreserve.gov/newsevents/pressreleases/other20240105a.htm

